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Due to a water leak beside the canteen at Farris Memorial Park, the restrooms and canteen will
be closed until repairs can be made. Restrooms are available next to Shelter #2, which is
across Park Drive near the Chapel.

http://www.townofmayodan.com/departments/page/farris-memorial-park-water-leak

